
Water Conservation Data for May 2009 

        

 

During May 2009, the City of Woodland used 

475,593,114 gallons of water, which is 8,433 

gallons per person.  2009 is the lowest water 

use for the month of May in the last 5 years. 

The estimated new monthly savings for May 

from City rebates and City leak repairs totaled 

24,684 gallons.  Monthly savings attributable 

to rebates, repairs, and devices beginning in 

April 2009 totaled 102,768 gallons. In addition, 

City staff responded to 7 water waste calls and 

distributed 125 brochures on water 

conservation, 50 kids’ activity items, and 50 

Water-Wise in Woodland magnets in May.  

 

Water conservation savings are based on averages from 

the Handbook of Water Use and Conservation, Amy 

Vickers. 


